
Attention Senior Parents
Jostens Graduation Order forms will 
be handed out October 28 and are 

due back by November 1.

Blood Drive October 30 1:30-6 pm

Quarter 1 ends November 1

Veterans Day Assembly November 
11 at 9:30 am

Food Drive November 4-15

The Senior High Choir class is off to a great start this year.  We started the year 
working on our intonation and unison singing.  We were working hard to sound 
like one voice in the choir.  Recently we have begun working hard at harmonies 
as we prepare for the Veteran’s Day assembly in November.  We started by 
singing simple rounds and then began singing more difficult parts as we 
progressed.  The students also tried singing their parts in a circle, singing in a 
round we call it,  so that they would be able to hear their own parts as well as 
the other parts in the choir.  As we polish our performance we will begin focusing 
on dynamics and expression so that we can make our performance more 
interesting to the 
audience.  These skills will 
help as we move forward 
and begin to start preparing
our music for the upcoming 
winter concert in December. 

7th grade math students have been looking at tables and graphs to see if they 
are proportional or non proportional.  They are setting up rates and seeing if 
they all have a constant rate of change.  They have done some in class 
activities in groups as well as homework to practice finding a constant rate of 
change and that led to their group project of using proportions to find a pencil 
thief.  Students were in groups and they each got an envelope of clues.  They 
had to decide what information was important and what was not before they set 
up proportions and solved for more information.  Each clue would help them 
answer the next until they found out who stole the pencils.  Teams did great 
problem solving and talking out the clues and their detective work led them to 
the thief!

In October, the focus was on perspective taking and respect in the classroom. 
Teachers encouraged students to express differing viewpoints while fostering 
empathy. Teachers were urged to create safe spaces in their classrooms for 
students to share opinions through activities like group discussions, physical 
positioning on topics, or class polls. Students were also taught that respectful 
engagement is also key, with organized debates, opinion sharing, and lessons 
on how to respond kindly to differing views.  The hope is that students use these 
skills to have positive interactions with their peers.

- Go to this link for information on how to be able to watch sporting events online through NFHS. 
- Don’t forget to sign up for Device Coverage for your child’s computer. Information to sign up can be found 

here. TIME IS RUNNING OUT TO ENROLL
- Reminder - Daily Announcements are posted on the School District Website. 

-

October Edition

Athletics Calendar here 
24-25 District Calendar here

Upcoming 
Events

Classroom Spotlights

Important Information

https://www.hustisford.k12.wi.us/high/activities/hjshs-athletics-broadcast-information.cfm
https://www.hustisford.k12.wi.us/district/Registration/Hustisford%20-%20English%20Flyer%20SY2425.pdf
https://www.hustisford.k12.wi.us/high/
https://www.trailwaysconference.org/public/genie/177/school/73/
https://www.hustisford.k12.wi.us/district/Adopted%202024-2025%20Calendar.pdf


Student Council will be running 
a blood drive with Versiti on 
October 30th from 1:30-6pm.  Versiti
will be giving out a Nirvana style 
t-shirt to anyone who donates and 
Student Council will be providing 
pizza to all students who donate as 
well. Please use the QR code and sign up for a time slot 
and help save a life!

The Student Council will be hosting a food drive starting 
on November 4th and going through November 15th.  We 
will be gathering nonperishable food items and donating 
them to the Gathering Source.  Bring any items into the 
high school and place it into any of the class bins by the 
office.  Thank you to all who donate!

NHS - The induction ceremony will be held on 
Wednesday, November 6 at 6:00pm in the stage area of 
the commons.

Yearbook - Jr/Sr High Yearbooks are on sale for $65. 
You can order through their website or by dropping off a 
completed form with the payment at the HS office. If you 
have any pictures you'd like to submit to the yearbook, 
you can use this Link. We are always looking for more 
middle school sports pictures! Senior pictures and baby 
ads are due to Ms. Stewart by December 20.

Attention Husty 6-12th Graders!
Do you need...caring motivators? ... extra space to 
spread out? ... a place to work on a group project? ... 
some extra educational support? ... a calm place to 
work? If any of these apply to you, check out 
HOMEWORK HANGOUT! Mondays, Tuesdays, and 
Thursdays from 3:15- 4:00 p.m. in the Library with Miss 
Spanish and Mrs. Maas.

Club Corner

Each month the Jr. / Sr. High School staff select one student that 
exemplifies the Falcon Way and growth. The students and a 

description of why they were selected is presented each month 
to the school board. 

                            Adalyn Raue possesses so many 
                            attributes that make us “Husty Proud”. 
                            Whether she is on the soccer pitch, the 
                            wrestling mat, or in the classroom, Addy 
                            always puts forth maximum effort. Addy 
                            never gives up and is always trying to 
                            better herself. She is goal oriented and 
                            driven. Addy is an ideal role model for all 
                            students exhibiting the characteristics of 
                            hard work, determination, perseverance, 
and grit while being inviting and friendly to her classmates. 
Addy is a wonderful student, not only contributing to class 
discussions, but also making sure that all of her classmates 
around her feel included by offering help or guidance. We 
have enjoyed watching Addy grow into the young adult she 
is today and are sure that she will continue to make us 
proud while achieving her goals and aspirations.

Students of the Month

Klaire Her has demonstrated an 
incredible effort in her classes this year. 
Klaire's dedication to her work and 
willingness to seek help when needed 
truly stands out. It's obvious that Klaire 
takes her education seriously, and her 
positive attitude is contagious in the 
classroom. She is setting a wonderful 
example for her peers. Klaire, your hard
work is not going unnoticed.

Staff Member of the Month
                           Melissa Schall has made a  
                              tremendous impact on the students 
                              and staff at the Jr. / Sr. High School. 
                              Missi has built a highly rigorous and 
                              educational Science department that 
                              prepares and challenges students. 
                              Missi has worked very hard to help 
                              students achieve high levels of 
                              preparation for college and technical 
                              college programs. She has made 
changes to her curriculum to allow for dual credit options 
for students to obtain college credits while attending High 
School. She is an integral part of our Data Analysis 
committee, Academic and Career Planning committee, 
and Resilience is Key committee. She also is the National 
Honor Society advisor and a class advisor. She helped 
form and also coach the Youth Softball team. Her passion 
for students and Science is evident in her teaching and all 
she does. We are very fortunate to have her in our 
Science department and school.

http://www.jostensyearbooks.com
https://photos.jostens.com/UZZN9Q


 

 A rare copy of WHAT historic U.S. document sold at auction last week for $9 
million? 

a ) Declaration of Independence  b) Gettysburg Address  c) U.S. Constitution

Opportunity Recap

Trivia Answer:

C

On September 26, Juniors and students in College 101 class attended the Wisconsin Education Fair on the 
UW-Oshkosh campus. The Wisconsin Education Fair is a gathering of over 40 colleges, universities, military 
and trades groups looking to help students chart their future career paths. Afterwards we toured the 
UW-Oshkosh campus and ate in the cafeteria which was a great time to mingle with other schools and the 
college community. On our way back to Hustisford we stopped at Moraine Park in Fond du Lac and toured 
their remodeled facility. Students were impressed with the new 3-D design center and automotive repair area.

Homecoming Results

● Dress up winners
○ 4th place: Sophomores
○ 3rd place:Juniors
○ 2nd place: Seniors
○ 1st place: Freshman
○ Middle School winners
○ 3rd place: 8th grade
○ 2nd place: 7th grade
○ 1st place: 6th grade

● Wall winners
○ 4th place:Freshman
○ 3rd place: Sophomores
○ 2nd place: Juniors
○ 1st place: Seniors

● Powderpuff
○ 4th place: Sophomores
○ 3rd place: Freshman
○ 2nd place: Seniors
○ 1st place: Juniors

● Volleybuff
○ 4th place: Sophomores
○ 3rd place: Freshman
○ 2nd place: Juniors
○ 1st place: Seniors


